
GUIDANCE PERSONAL CARE,  
GUIDANCE FOR BEHAVIORAL HEALTH &  

FIRST CHOICE COUNSELING

N E W S L E T T E R
ISSUE NO 1 |  DECEMBER-MARCH 2025  

ANNUAL CHRISTMAS PARTY
In December, GPC, GBH, FCC held their annual Christmas 
Party filled with joy and appreciation for their hardworking 
team. The event featured, catored bbq, gift card, money 
prizes, a DJ, and fun games like, “The Price is Right” and 
“Family Fued”.

We socialized and recognized our team’s dedication to 
providing quality services. Our focus on H.O.P.E ( Helping 
Out People Everywhere) guides us as we strive to improve 
the lives of our clients.

Looking ahead to 2025, we are excited for what the 
future holds and remain committed to success through 
teamwork and unity. We continue to strive to help 
individuals lead happier, mentally healthier lives, and 
enhance their overall quality of life through our services.

Together, we will continue to excel and spread hope in 
all that we do.



CEO MEETING 
WITH ALCORN 
STATE UNIVERISTY
Our CEO and Owner, Roderick 
Williams, met with the athletic 
department in Febuary, at his alma 
mater, Alcorn State University, to give 
back to the organization that played 
a pivotal role in his development. 
A distinguished graduate of Alcorn 
State, Mr. Williams made his 
mark as an exceptional football 
player, earning accolades as an 
All-Conference and All-American 
athlete. After his collegiate career, 
he went on to play professionally in 
both the National Football League 
(NFL) and the Canadian Football 
League (CFL). His visit underscores 
his commitment to financially 
supporting the future of the athletic 
program and inspiring the next 
generation of student- athletes.



CEO MEETING  
RICHWOOD HIGH SCHOOL
Mr. Williams recently returned to his high school alma mater, Richwood High School, where he 
proudly played on both the basketball and football teams. Deeply appreciative of the positive 
impact his school had on his life, Mr. Williams is committed to giving back to the community 
that helped shape him. During his visit, he generously donated to support the school’s programs, 
including the band and basketball team. His heartfelt contributions reflect his desire to empower 
current students and foster an environment where they can thrive and achieve greatness.


